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QUESTION TO BE ASKED OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE POLICY AND RESOURCES
COMMITTEE ON TUESDAY 18th MARCH 2003, BY SENATOR E.P. VIBERT

Question

Would the President advise members whether the Policy and Resources Committee’s proposed updated strategic
plan for the Island, which he has stated will be linked to States fiscal strategy and a ten year strategic plan for the
finance industry, will include the tourism and agricultural industries as part of the Committee’s vision of the
future, and that due attention will be paid to the needs of those industries.

Answer

Yes, of course. It would be unthinkable for any States Strategic Plan to be produced without the inclusion of
strategies for both the tourism, and agriculture and fisheries industries.



